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Welcome back to another school 

year!  

  Upcoming Events 
In the spirit of helping our school community, we are planning 

a clothing exchange! Everything will be offered for free. We will be collecting donations 

of gently used clothing in all sizes (kids and adults) starting today through to Friday 

September 24th. Our exchange date will be Saturday October 2 at 10am, along the side 

of the school. 

 

Upcoming import info: 
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PAC Elections: As with every start of the year we welcome new members and vote 

on current positions. This is the last year for our Health and Safety Officer. If you 

are interested in shadowing her to take over next year, let us know at the next meeting. 

The positions are as follows; Chair, Co-chair, Treasurer, Secretary, DPAC rep, Health 

and Safety. Position descriptions and duties are posted on the Airport Elementary 

Facebook page and in the Airport PAC Facebook group. 

New online Hot Lunch ordering system: Keep watch for instructions on how to 

register your child. This will be the only way to order hot lunch this year. We are 

partnering with Bambora for our online payment. Payment can be made by credit card 

or debit/credit card. If you have any concerns or questions please contact the PAC chair 

at airportpac@gmai.com  

 

Want to know more about the PAC? 
We are always looking for more parents to attend our meetings. Our PAC meetings are typically 

an hour long, and we go over the upcoming month's events, what's happening in our school/ our 

school district, and have the chance for input from our attendees at the round table time. The 

next PAC meeting is Wednesday October the 6th @6:45pm in the gym at the school. All 

meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month. 

 

Looking forward to a great year! 
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